



Dear Star Academy Parents,

Friendly Reminders:

Since it is a new year, we would like to remind parents that yearly registration is due by January 31st, 2020. Also if you need a copy or a refresher on our handbook/policies, please stop by the front office. We would like everyone to be informed and updated with our new policies and guidelines.

We hope everyone enjoyed their holiday and start of a new year. We greatly appreciate your patience as new changes are being applied. If you ever have any questions or concerns please don't hesitate to stop at the front office anytime; we would be more than happy to assist you!



Director: Veronica
E: veronicaj@staracademynv.com
Office Manager: Treacy
E: treacyg@staracademynv.com
P: [702] 272-1717

January Newsletter

2020

THANK YOU!

A big thank you to the parents and guardians that participated in the holiday party! The little ones had a blast!

It means so much to the kids and teachers!



Martin Luther King Jr. Day January 20th

Martin Luther King Jr. Day is an American federal holiday honoring the achievements of Dr. King on his birthday. It is observed on the third Monday of January each year.

Quote of the month:

"DARKNESS CANNOT
DRIVE OUT DARKNESS,
ONLY LIGHT CAN
DO THAT
HATE CANNOT
DRIVE OUT HATE,
ONLY LOVE CAN
DO THAT."

Martin Luther King Jr.